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The CABF Publications committee works together to support the shared ministry of  
the CABF through The Bulletin, our triannual publication for individual members, 
churches and readers of interest. The Winter, Spring and Fall issues for 2023 were all 
printed and distributed by Gaspereau Press Ltd, Nova Scotia, and featured articles 
from CABF members, guest contributors, and news from across our network of shared 
worship and witness.


As a committee, we have renewed the term of Scott N. Kindred-Barnes to serve as our 
editor. We wish to share our appreciate for his leadership and commitment excellence 
in thoughtful and engaging Christian reflection.


Currently, the committee is working to increase the digital distribution of The Bulletin 
and to review the demand and costs associated with the print version. Those currently 
receiving multiple print copies will receive a survey from the committee to help us 
better understand how churches and individuals are using the publication. 


All members and member churches will receive both a digital and print version of the 
Winter 2024 issue where we will be exploring the theme of worship.


As a committee, we are always interested in receiving article submissions and artwork. 
If you have any questions or suggestions for this publication please reach out to our 
editor at ministerwolfvillebaptist@gmail.com.


Warmest regards,

Aaron Kenny

CABF Publications Committee, chair



